
Unique hosting opportunity for this upcoming summer:

AEP is seeking host families from June 19-26 who could accommodate a recent high
school graduate in their home. The student doesn't need their own room, but they do need

their own bed. (You just need to provide a few meals, some rides, and a place to stay– but
mostly the students will be engaged in activities with other traveling teens such as a Phillies

game, Top Golf, Barnes Museum, BBQ, Valley Forge Hike and KOP Mall visit)

The American Exchange Project (AEP)
seeks to build connections between
people across the nation with the hopes
that folks from different walks of life can
begin to understand what it's like to grow
up in a place different from their
hometown.

HOSTING OPPORTUNITY:
June 19-26, 2024
Make free travel possible for a teen!

americanexchangeproject.org

Sign up to host! 
There is a $250 stipend for all host families!

Please call or email Vanessa Babinecz at 917-822-5157 or vbabinecz@agnesirwin.org to find out
more about hosting, ask any questions and see if you qualify to host!

More Information:
Watch: Interview with AEP Co-founder

Watch: CBS Sunday Morning Profile

Apply by April 26!

http://americanexchangeproject.org/
https://www.americanexchangeproject.org/how-aep-works/#host
https://www.americanexchangeproject.org/how-aep-works/#host
mailto:vbabinecz@agnesirwin.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Hnt8QuxD3oE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cbq39vTunYI&t=42s

